
2017 Thanksgiving and Christmas 
Cheer that you can bring to our AngelFAMILIES 

 
As you know Thanksgiving and Christmas is fast approaching.  Our thoughts 

turn to family gatherings, parties, big feats, gifts and all the holiday  
trimmingsé.Then my thoughts turn to our AngelFAMILIES.  As always, we 
need your help!  So many wonderful people are already calling and need to 
know what we need done.  We are expressing our needs so you can pass along 

our holiday information.  Food and grocery store gift certificates  
are urgently needed. 

 
If you have any questions please call me personally at  

(904) 398-4882 or email us at drcarlshipley@gmail.com.    If you call and you 
receive our voice mail, please leave a message with a day and night telephone 
number.  This is one of our more challenging times of the year and we are  
handling tremendous case loads with our families.  Please be patient, we really 

do need your help! 
 

Our AngelFAMILIES appreciate everything you have done for us  
in the past and continuing to do for us in the future. 

Soaring, 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. 
Carl R. 

Shipley, Sr. 
President and Co-Founder 
Chief Operating Officer 



2016  AngelAID 
Christmasé. 

Because of You! 
   We all made it happen! 


